
 
 
 
 
 

August 7, 2023 
 

Mr. Chris Oestreich 
BURNCO Colorado LLC 
10100 Dallas St 
Henderson CO 80640 

 
RE: Nissan Farm Resource, Permit No. M-2003-001, Succession of Operators (SO2), 

Notice of Denial 
 

Mr. Oestreich, 
 

On August 7, 2023 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) denied the 
Succession of Operators from Bestway Concrete Company to BURNCO Colorado LLC. The 
Division did not receive the items listed in the June 1, 2023 Notice of Incomplete Application for 
Transfer of Permit and Succession of Operators by the July 25, 2023 deadline. 

 
Bestway Concrete Company is still the permitted Operator of the Nissan Farm Resource site, 
and as such, is responsible for all provisions in Permit M-2000-082, as well as those specified 
in the Rules and Regulations. 

 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at (303)229-9414. 

 
Sincerely, 

Eric Scott 
Environmental Protection Specialist 

 
CC: Sara Stevenson-Benn, DRMS  
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